
 

 

Respected Parents 

 As per Govt. guidelines school office will remain open from 9:00 am to 12:00 

Noon. School for children will remain closed and online classes will continue till 

further orders. You are advised to deposit the fee of your ward according to Govt. 

order No. 04/02-2020GP-2(1) dated 14.05.2020. Presently you will deposit tuition fee 

of April and May, 2020 only. 

 The fee other than tuition fee will be charged only according to the outcomes of 

CWP filed by federation or according to new guidelines by the Govt.  

We hope you will understand us and appreciate the efforts made by school staff. 

Help us to serve you better  

FEDERATION OF ASSOCIATIONS OF PRIVATE SCHOOLS (PUNJAB) 

AL-FALAH SEN.SEC.PUBLIC SCHOOL 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Circular No.344         Date: 02-06-2020 

Respected Parents 

Hope you are keeping safe and healthy. 

▪  Please deposit your ward’s Tuition Fee for the months of April and May, 2020 from 

03rd June, 2020 onwards. 

▪  The fee other than Tuition Fee will be charged according to the instructions given in 

above circular of FEDERATION OF ASSOCIATIONS OF PRIVATE SCHOOLS (Punjab). 

▪ The school office will remain open from 9.00 a.m. to 12.00 Noon on all working days. 

▪ We request you to deposit the fee at your earliest. 

▪ Please ignore if you have already deposited the fee.  

Regards 

Principal  

 


